
ATTACHMENT III 

 

From: Shelby Bergeron < > 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 5:32 AM 
To: Clio Hathaway <Clio.Hathaway@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Shelby Bergeron no longer on library commission  
  
CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the 
content is safe. 
 
Hello Clio, 
I hope you are doing well. I am sad to say that I no longer can serve 
on The HPL commission. With the pandemic, I was priced out of Hayward 
and am now living in East Oakland. 
I do wish all the best to you and really appreciate all the hard work 
you and the library staff has done over the past few years and during 
the pandemic. 
All the best, 
Shelby Bergeron 
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